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Assets and Investments

Assistant Director Emily Atack

The “What Next for Sudbury” exhibition was undertaken in January with good attendance and over 550 surveys completed. The results of the 

consultation are being collated and changes are being made to the hotel and restaurant design to make it more in-keeping with the 

traditional designs of Sudbury. Revised proposals have been received for the Sudbury Health Centre and negotiations are on-going in this 

respect. Work has commenced on the Council House Design Specification Review.

CIFCO completed 2 further acquisitions in this quarter totalling £5.39m and generating a further £350,000 in rent. Babergh Growth Ltd has 

prepared the tender documents for the first phase of the redevelopment of the former HQ site in Hadleigh and continues to liaise with the 

cricket club regarding ball strike mitigation measures.


